
Lakewood Christian 
School 

840 South George Nigh Expressway                                 
                            McAlester, OK 74501 

September 6, 2017 
                               
 

Dear Orlean and Shane, 
 
Thank you for your generous contribution of $5,000.00 to 
Lakewood Christian School from your company, Lakeland Cable. 
Your gift will provide much needed assistance to the people of 
Houston.  Hurricane Harvey victims are in dire need of supplies for 
their clean-up efforts.  Thank you for being people who take 
serving others in the name of Christ to heart. 
 
Because our school is a part of Lakewood Christian Church we 
share their tax exempt status.  This tax exempt status allows your 
donation to be tax deductable.  
 
Our tax exempt number is 73-1089384 
 
Thank you again for your contribution and may God continue to 
richly bless you and your family! 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steve Butcher                                                   


